
6th June 2022 

 

This week in Reception…  

We are reading, Little                  
people, big dreams –               
Queen Elizabeth 

 

 

 

You could watch it being read aloud on 
YouTube or find it in your local library. 

Have a go at 
writing using 
the sounds 
that you know!  

Perhaps you 
can write a 
story. 

In maths, we are learning our number bonds to five. We 
will be using number sentences and cubes to explore this. 

At home, why not using cutlery or fruit to show different 
ways of making five? 

In other news… 

We are holding The Banardo’s Big Toddle on 17th June. It’s a chance for children to 
be as brave as a lion, put their best foot forward during an obstacle course, and 
simply have buffa-loads of fun with their friends! You can sponsor your child here: 
www.justgiving.com/campaign/TheBigToddle.  

Remember to bring your sunhat, coat and water bottle to school everyday. Return 
your Read Write Inc reading book weekly please. 

 


